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I wish to add my objectiion to these proposals.i do not reside locally but am a frequent visitor to the area and Abbotsford is a
much loved and very special place.The proposals are incongruous and ill founded in the particular respect of the sight lines and
visibility .Reliance on tree cover to render housing invisible is quite simply astonishing .
Abbotsford is a key tourist attraction and the loss of its historic setting will contribute to considerable financial loss to
tourist industry not only of the area but also Nationally and moreover will put Scotland into international ridicule.
Yours faithfully

Peter Shepherd


